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To:   Alabama Radio and Television Stations
Fr:   Sharon Tinsley, President, Alabama Broadcasters Association
Re:  ADDN PEP campaign for Persons with Disabilities
Dt:   October 4, 2022
The Alabama Developmental Disabilities Network is launching a new Covid-19 vaccination PEP campaign for persons with disabilities because they are at higher risk for exposure and serious illness than the general population. This messaging encourages them and their caregivers to get vaccinated.
14100 River Rd UNIT 232C, Pensacola, FL 32507
These radio and television spots remind them that if they rely on close contact with their caregivers, their risk of exposure to Covid-19 is greater.  

Please begin airing these spots immediately and continue through December 31, 2022.   If you have any questions, please contact Tina Kunze at the ABA office at tkunze@al-ba.com .
Thank you!

ADDN Covid-19 
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